
Dear Mrs. Mim McConnell, Mayor of Sitka

Including Mayor of Sitka Mrs. Mim McConnell, and everyone of

Sitka City, on behalf of the Nemuro City I send you our greetings.
We were able to celebrate the 40^^ anniversary of our sister city

exchange in December of last year.

We are very grateful that we could get a proclamation from your
city.

Although we were regretful not to see you very much, we are
very pleased to hear that you are hoping to continue our exchanges.

Now also as a proof of the exchanges between Sitka city and

Nemuro city continuing, please accept this souvenir.
We are praying that our exchanges can continue between future

generations to come.

Sincerely yours.

April 2016.

HASEGAWA Shunsuke

Mayor of Nemuro




